
 

 

 

Wetmore Community Centre is 

having a party!! 

To celebrate the King’s Coronation, we are having 

a street party.   

Sunday 7th May 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

at the Community Centre 

We would love you to come and make use of 

one of our decorated tables. 

We have entertainment for all, with live music and 

children’s entertainment. 

There will be a BBQ lit if you want to make use of it, 

bring your food along and sit amongst friends and 

neighbours to celebrate the Coronation of our new King. 

Tea, Coffee and soft drinks supplied. 

E Mail chairbpc@yahoo.com if you need any more 

information.    

See the Facebook event to register your attendance.  

(just so I don’t run out of Tea!!) 
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